
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
PLANNING CONSULTATION RESPONSE 

My ref 21/01453/SR 

Your ref 21/00213/TEX 

  

 

    

From Environmental Health Date 15 Feb 2021 

    

  

To Development Management 

  

Address Land At 10 Ethel Terrace, Sunderland, SR5 3BQ  

  

 

Thank you for your recent consultation regarding the above application.  It is 
understood that the applicant seeks consent for Removal of existing Wall mounted 
flagpole and Installation of 20m high street pole on D9 Root Foundation and 
associated ancillary works. 
 
 
Environmental Health has considered the submitted documentation and has no 
observations to make on the proposal. 
 
*Note that the postcode provided for the site is incorrect. 
 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the 
Environmental Health Team. 
 


